
 
   

 
 

SSSpppeeennnaaarrrddd   BBBuuuiiillldddeeerrrsss   SSSuuupppppplllyyy   
GGGooollldddeeennn   AAAppppppllleee   AAAwwwaaarrrddd   RRReeeccciiipppiiieeennnttt   

 
In today’s society, it is more important than ever 
that communities rally behind their local schools and 
support students and staff in their academic and 
extracurricular endeavors.  Spenard Builders Supply 
is to be commended for its interest in and concern 
for our local students and schools.   
  
We have invited Mr. Rick Abbott, Spenard Builders 
Supply manager, here this evening to express the 
gratitude that the Kenai Peninsula Borough School 
District has for his company’s incredible generosity 
and assistance. The employees and management of 
Spenard Builders Supply do not hesitate to provide 
monetary support, sponsorship, lumber, hardware and 
their expertise to staff and students alike.   
 
Contributions from local businesses, such as Spenard 
Builders Supply, have enabled the Kenai Peninsula 
Borough School District to accomplish far more than 
it otherwise could have without their support.  On 
behalf of the Board of Education, thank you, Spenard 
Builders Supply, for your continued support.   
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